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21.11.18 - 27.18.18 

Book Fair open with a 
great selection of 

books 

28.11.18 

Year 1 Class Trip to the 
V & A Museum of 

Childhood 

29.11.18 

Flu Nasal Spray 
Vaccine 

29.11.18 - 9am 

Year 4 Class Assembly 
- Parents and Carers 

welcome for a prompt 
9am start 

30.11.18 

INSET Day - School 
closed to ALL children 

06.11.18 - 9am 

Year 3 Class Assembly 
- Parents and Carers 

welcome for a prompt 
9am start 

06.11.18 - 5pm - 7pm 

School Disco - for 
pupils in Y3, 4, 5 & 6 

11.11.18 - 9am - 10am 

KS1 Passion Project 
Presentations - Y1 & 2 

Parents & Carers 
welcome

School Newslet er
ISSUE 11 - AUTUMN - WEEK 11  FRIDAY 23RD NOVEMBER 2018

Theme of week 
twelve: 
Advent

ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK 
1st: Year 2 with 97.7%         2nd: Year 1H with 97%         3rd: Years 5 with 96.7%

On Tuesday 20th November 
the girls gymnastic team 
from Holy Trinity took part in 
the Primary Advantage 
Federation competition. The 
team performed incredibly 
well and came second 
overall.  They were 
exemplary in their representation of Holy Trinity and did us proud.

Gymnastics 

If your child has not been immunised 
against measles, extra clinics are being put 
on across Hackney. These extra clinics have 
been put in place as there has been an 
increase in the number of measles cases.

Measles Outbreak - 
Extra Clinics Available

 
 

Measles Outbreak 
Extra Clinics  

 

Day Time Practice 

SUNDAYS 10.30am – 3.30pm 
 
9.30am – 3.30pm  

(2 clinics) 

Spring Hill Practice 
57 Stamford Hill, N16 5SR 

Stamford Hill Practice 
2 Egerton Road, N16 6UA 

BOOK BY RINGING 07741 628378 
 
Extra appointments will also be available at: 
 

x Stamford Hill Practice 
x Cranwich Road Surgery 
x Allerton Road Medical Centre 
x Spring Hill Practice 

 
          So ring your practice to book an appointment. 
 

Lubavitch Centre 
1 Northfield Rd, London N16 5RL 

Day Time 

Thursday 22nd November 10.30am – 2.30pm 

Sunday 25th November 10.30am – 2.30pm 

Thursday 29th November  10.30am – 2.30pm 

BOOK BY RINGING 020 8809 9050 

 
If you are attending any of the above clinics or 
visiting your GP for your child’s immunisation  

please bring your red book 
 
 
 
 

Hatzola 
1 Rookwood Rd, London N16 6SD 

Day Time 

Sunday 16th December  12.00pm - 6.00pm 

BOOK BY RINGING 07741 628378 

A letter went out this week containing 
many of the upcoming festive dates.  If 
you haven’t received one already 
please check your childs bag and then 
stick it on the fridge, notice board or 
add the dates to your calendar so that 
you don’t miss out!

Upcoming Festive 
Dates
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NURSERY 
We have been using our fantastic imaginations to 
come up with outfits. This young lady is a fire fighter 
who loves to shop.

PRESCHOOL 
Following on with our book The Tiger Who Came To 
Tea. We have been painting teapots for the stripy 
tiger in case he visits again. We hope he likes them!

PRESCHOOL UNDER 2’S 
‘Tis the season to be jolly and we all really enjoyed 
having our feet painted and printed onto paper to 
make mistletoes. It was such a funny feeling!

RECEPTION H 
We have been reading ‘The Gingerbread Man’ we 
cut out and made puppets then put on a puppet 
show for our friends!
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YEAR 1T 
In science we have been learning about shadows. 
We started by making shadows on the classroom 
wall.

YEAR 2 
We learnt even more facts about London in 1666, 
experimented with the brightness of lightbulbs in 
electric circuits and located continents, oceans, 
countries and main cities of the UK using an atlas.

RECEPTION T 
We have been reading and writing about ‘The 
Gingerbread Man’.  Miss Pearson helped us to make 
gingerbread men. Luckily they didn’t run out of the 
oven when Miss Pearson opened it!

YEAR 1H 
We have been counting on and back, making 
numbers using concrete objects and then 
calculating one more or less. In some of our lessons 
we worked collaboratively so that we had the 
opportunity to explain what we were doing.  It also 
gave us a chance to help correct our partner if they 
made a mistake. 
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YEAR 5 
We became Ancient Greek potters this week - first 
we designed our vase, next we moulded it from clay, 
before finally painting it. 

YEAR 4 
In PSHE we learnt about judging people based on 
their appearance and how our perspective means 
we can see different types of people differently. We 
learnt that perspective means how you see things 
and it can change depending on your viewpoint. 
What do you see when you look at this? A young 
lady or an old lady?

YEAR 6 
In maths we have been learning how to multiply and 
divide fractions with integers and other fractions.  
We then practised these skills and others playing a 
collaborative on an App called Quizlet.

YEAR 3 
We have been exploring features of the Apple app 
“Clips”. These include live titles, music, labels and 
filters. We got the hang of how it works very quickly 
and made short films on a topic of our choice. We 
had lots of fun watching each other’s creations. Next 
week we will use our newly acquired skills to make a 
short film about Viking beliefs and festivals. 


